
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE: Town of Newport, NH 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Newport Planning Board has rescheduled its regular meeting on 
January 14, 2014 to Tuesday,  July 8, 2014 at 6:00 p.m. in the Selectmen's Room at 15 
Sunapee Street, Newport, NH.  The following public hearing will be held that evening: 
 
2014-ANFP-001:  Reginald & Patricia Jacobus (Owners), Clayton Platt, LLS (Agent) 
request final review of annexation of .63 Acres from Tax Map 239 Lot 029 to Map 239 Lot 028.  
The proposed parcels will be 2.12 Acres and 17.4 Acres. The properties are located at 163 and 
169 Cutts Road in the Rural (R) Zoning District. 
 
2014-ANFP-002:  David & Gloria Kibbey (Owners), Raymond Kibbey (Agent) request final 
review of an annexation of 10.8 acres from Tax Map 259 Lot 037 to Tax Map 259 Lot 038.  The 
final lots will be 5.0 Acres and 71.8 Acres.  The properties are located at 62 Spring Brook Road 
and within the Spring Brook Housing Park in the Rural (R) Zoning District. 
 
2014-SPFP-005:  David & Gloria Kibbey (Owners), Raymond Kibbey (Agent) request final 
review of a site plan for the erection of a 1200 sq.ft. garage for repair & maintenance of 
construction equipment and to operate a business related thereto.  The property is identified as 
Tax Map 259 Lot 038 and located within Spring Brook Park in the Rural (R) Zoning District. 

 
 
 
ALL PLANS MAY BE REVIEWED AT THE OFFICE OF PLANNING AND ZONING 
DURING NORMAL BUSINESS HOURS. 
 


